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Lee W. Mueller & Stephen B. Hultberg, Co-Member Managers
6000 S. M-30 (P.O.Box 15)

Edenville, MI 48620
tel: (989) 689-3161 / fax: (989) 689-3155

lwmueller@boycehydrollc.com 

30 August, 2013

Ms. Kimberly Bose, Secretary
Federal Energy Regulatory Commission Re:  FERC Project No. 2785
888 First Street, NE Sanford Dam - Michigan
Washington, DC 20426 Updated Exhibit G Drawing

Secretary Bose:    Transmitted herewith is an updated set of Exhibit G drawings for the Sanford Project Boundary as
requested by FERC letter dated 2 May, 2013.  The location of the northern extent of the project boundary has been
adjusted to reflect the observations made by FERC staff concerning their review of the previous submission. 

We will await further directions from the Commission’s staff regarding this matter.  However, if there are any questions
concerning this submission, please contact me as noted above.

Sincerely yours,

____________________
Lee W. Mueller, Architect
Co-Member Manager
Boyce Hydro Power, LLC
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Cc: Curt Cover, FERC
Stephen B. Hultberg

Frank Christie, P.E.
John Clements


